
Thank you for your concern for homeschoolers to have the best representation possible. To best serve 
our community, we ask that you leave the current oversight structure as it currently is. I have seen the 
benefits over my thirty+ years as a Maryland resident, home school student, and home school mother. 
Please do NOT pass HB0832. I stand opposed. Thank you! 

Leah Do 
Annapolis resident 


